
 

 

 

 

April 27, 2022 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro                  The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chair                                                            Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations         House Committee on Appropriations 

Washington, D.C. 20515                              Washington, D.C. 20515 

  

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting funding for Capitola Wharf Renovations in fiscal year 2023.  

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Capitola, located at 420 Capitola 

Avenue, Capitola, CA, 95010. 

 

The funding would be used to renovate the Capitola Wharf, a public pier, to improve its 

resiliency in the face of sea level rise and climate change.  Funding will also be used to improve 

ADA-compliant visitor serving facilities, including two new public restrooms, improved 

lighting, expanded public seating areas, a water filling station, and viewing platforms with 

sightseeing binoculars.  The project will serve to enhance and maintain coastal recreational 

opportunities for visitors of all abilities. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jimmy Panetta 

Member of Congress 

 


